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Ada County Receives National Jury Innovation Award 

 
 
The Ada County Jury Office will host a public celebration Oct. 18 of its efforts to 
improve the jury service experience. 
 
The National Center for State Courts recently announced the county is the recipient of 
the 2024 G. Thomas Munsterman Award for Jury Innovation. 
 
The award recognizes states, local courts, organizations and individuals who have 
made significant improvements or innovations in jury procedures, operations and 
practices. 
 
NCSC particularly highlighted Ada County's remodeled jury room, use of technology, 
financial assistance for jurors and community partnerships. 
 
"We are honored to receive this award. But, we're most honored to be able to give Ada 
County residents the best possible jury experience we can," said Randy Rutland, Ada 
County jury commissioner. 
 
Court staff will receive the award during an event at noon MT Oct. 18 at the Ada County 
Jury Assembly Room on the fourth floor of the Ada County Courthouse in Boise. The 
public is invited to attend. 
 
Press questions about jury service in Ada County should be directed to the Trial Court 
Administrator's Office, 208-287-7500 or tca@adacounty.id.gov. 
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